Rosenberg Corey

From: Tasha Harmon <tashaharmon80@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:58 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: Please support HB 2004

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

| am a tenant. My husband and | are both self-employed, full time, doing good and valuable work, and while we
currently have housing that is affordable to us, we are fearful that any need to move from this place with family
members would mean we could no longer afford to live in our community.

We are part of this community we all share, and we should not have to be afraid of being displaced from it. You have the
power to be part of lifting the ban on state-wide rent control. Please stand for us, your constituent, and vote yes on HB
2004.

Thank you,

Ruth Harmon
Clackamas County



